
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

The Norton Star           20
th
 May 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

It has been another busy week in school. We would like to say a huge well done to our year 
6 pupils for working so hard during test week. We are extremely proud of them all. 
 
We have a growing collection of lost property in school. Please pop in to see if any of it 
belongs to your child. Please do label clothes as this makes identification so much easier! 
After all, the uniform is pretty much identical!  
 
Have a wonderful weekend 
 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 
 

Year 6 Cycle Training 
 

Year 6 cycle training will now take place w/c 
15th July. Please send in any outstanding 

permission slips 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website: Social/ Emotional: 8In book bags: 

PGL 
There will be a PGL information meeting for 

year 6 parents and carers in class 5 at 3.30pm 

on Wednesday. 
 

Payment for PGL is now due; please check your 
Parent Pay account for any outstanding 

balance. The coach cost will be confirmed at the 
meeting. 

 
 
 
 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but a special 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     

 


